
 

 

 
VILLAGE OF NEOSHO 

 

The Electronic Dumpster will be available in the Village of 
Neosho for Neosho Residents from May 9th – May 13th.  GFL 
will deliver the dumpster during the day of May 9th.   The 
dumpster is to be located behind Village Hall at 210 S Schuyler 
St.  This is available to Neosho Residents only.  Please refrain 
from posting on social medias, facebook, nextdoor. 

 

Deanna Braunschweig  
Clerk-Treasurer 

 


